SOUTHLAND GIRLS' HIGH SCHOOL

TE KURA TAITAMAWAHINE O MURIHIKU

Kia ora Parents and Caregivers,

Please find below some important links to various information you will need prior to your child starting at
Southland Girls’ High School. All this information is accessible on our school

website: www.southlandgirls.school.nz — please use this as your reference point.

Uniform: our school has an online store for new uniform purchases. Click HERE for the online store. |f you
prefer to view the store, please contact our Student Services team (school office) on 03 211 6030 or make an
appointment to come in. We will be holding a new and 2nd hand uniform sale on Wednesday 24 January 2024.

More information to come late in Term 4, please check your emails for how to book.

Bus information: |s available on the school website. Click HERE. Our Bus Controller is Bill Claridge, please

contact him if you have any questions, bill.claridge@southlandgirls.school.nz

BYOD (Bring Your Own Device): If you are unsure what sort of device your child will need at SGHS for their

learning next year please Click HERE to see our recommendations.

Start of Year Information: this will be updated late in Term 4. We will email information to you about the start

of year dates and start times. It will also be published to our website on the link HERE

Stationery Lists 2024: these will be published to the website towards the end of Term 4. Click HERE to view.

EDGE Parent Portal and EDGE App: we ask that all legal caregivers/parents of students at SGHS download
the EDGE app and/or bookmark the EDGE Parent Portal.
For information about the EDGE app and portal you can find this on the links below.

If your child’s current school also uses the EDGE system you may find that you can’t access SGHS until their
current school removes them from their school - this is usually done mid-January. You will still be able to
access EDGE just not for SGHS. (Please note we don’t currently use the ‘notify absence’ section in the EDGE

portal/app). Click HERE for instructions.

Subjects for 2024 (Years 9-13): Your child will have the subjects they selected unless you have heard

otherwise from Lee Pirini. If you have any questions regarding subjects for 2024, please contact Lee

directly; lee.pirini@southlandgirls.school.nz

Social Media Platforms: please follow us on Instagram and Facebook - you don’t need a log in to access these

pages.
o Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/sghsnz/
o Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sghsnz
Nga mihi

Sarah Warren
Executive Assistant

sarah.warren@southlandgirls.school.nz
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